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The existing signalized intersection at 103rd Street (State Road 134) will be modified to allow for only 
two right outs and a left out onto 103rd Street and Old Middleburg Road South. Businesses such as 
Clik Truck Sale and Dynamics Dance. Inc. will have their access changed and will only be able to turn 
right onto 103rd Street. The purpose of this modification is to improve safety. 

The meeting will take place virtually and in-person at the Argyle Branch-Jacksonville Public Library, 
located at 7973 Old Middleburg Road S, Jacksonville, FL 32034. FDOT staff and consultants will 
be available from 4:30 to 6 p.m. to answer questions and accept comments. 

Project documents and virtual participation instructions are available at nflroads.com/VPH. All 
participants, regardless of the platform they choose, will be able to view project documents, ask 
questions and make comments for the public record. 

Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability, 
or family status. People who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act 
or who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Brie Isom at 
Brie.Isom@dot.state.fl.us or (904) 360-5457 at least seven days prior to the meeting. 
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